
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Payments  
Can we please ask that any payments made to the office in cash are in a sealed 

envelope, clearly marked with your child's name and event name.  

9th June 2017 

St David’s Big Bash                                                                                                                                                    

This year’s Summer Fayre is on Saturday 24th June from 11.30am – 1.30pm and will be part of the St. David's neigh-

bourhood  celebrations.  To make the fayre a success, we need as much help as possible! A list has gone up on the 

noticeboard just inside the exit door – please do put your name down if you think you might be able to help. There will 

be a 15 minute fayre planning meeting in Sapphire class at 3:35pm on Friday 16th June - please do come along if you 

feel that you can help in any way. As well as needing people to help run the stalls, we also need help in setting up and 

clearing away, so if you can’t get here for the start of the fayre, or can’t stay until the end, don’t worry, we still need 

your help! If you sadly can’t be here on the day at all, there are lots of jobs that need doing in advance, please just 

let Mrs Brinicombe, Mr Sloman or Mrs Braddick or Mrs Browning know – we can still use your talents! 

 

 

 

Sports Day  

Monday 17th July 

Leavers Service 

Thurs 20th July at  

9.15am 

School Fair  

Saturday 24th June 
Friday 21st July 

Last day of summer term 

24th July-4th Sept 

Summer Holidays 

22nd-23rd June 

Year 4 

Wildside Experience 

Reminder 

Balance payment due 
by Wednesday 14th 

June 

 REMEMBER 
Book School Meals by 

3.30PM ON  
WEDNESDAYS!  

PLEASE  
CLEAR YOUR DEBTS  

AS SOON AS POSSIBLE  

Please remember Key Stage 1 
(Ruby & Emerald class) need 

to order lunches  from the 
‘Afternoon’ section as to avoid  

being charged incorrectly. 

 

Message from the Chair of governors:                                                                       

Following our request for expressions of interest for new parent governors, we are 

delighted to announce that two parents, Stephen Bright (father of Matthew in Dia-

mond class) and Bridget Sealey (mother of Ralph in Ruby) have come forward to take 

up the vacant positions. As no other parents came forward, it has not been necessary 

to run elections for the two parent governor posts. We are very grateful to both  

Stephen and Bridget for joining the governing body and are sure that they will make 

an important contribution to governance at St Davids.  

LOST PROPERTY 
We have a large quantity of unnamed lost 

property.  Please look through and claim 

anything belonging to your children.   

No Smoking 
May we request that parents 

do not smoke outside of the 

school gates. 

School Photos Reminder 
School class photos will be 

taking place on Tuesday 13th 
June.  Please ensure children 

are in correct uniform!   

Pigeon News 
You may have wondered why the 

shed at the bottom has been out of 
bounds recently….. We are happy to 
report that LuLu has now hatched… 
so far….. 1 squab.  Mother and baby 

are both doing well! 

Ethos  Day:  Six Year 5 pupils and Mrs Thompson visited Bickleigh on Exe C of E Primary School on Tuesday 6th 

June for an Ethos Day. The theme of the day was ‘Peace and  Kindness’ and the children worked with others from 

Sidbury and Sandford Peverell schools as well as Bickleigh. During the day activities included observational draw-

ings of an olive branch, flower arrangements and stain glass window making. The day ended with a Collective  

Worship where we shared all that we had done. Matthew B, Matthew S-H, Keegan, Rares, Codie and Abby were a 

real credit whilst representing our school. 
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THE RAMP DOOR WILL 
BE LOCKED AT 9AM 

SHARP . 

 

ALL CHILDREN SHOULD 
BE IN CLASS & SEATED 

READY FOR  

REGISTRATION BEFORE 

9am 

 

WE ARE REQUIRED TO 

RECORD ANYONE  

ARRIVING AFTER 9am 
AS 

LATE. 

 

 

St David’s CE Primary School,  

Dinham Road, Exeter EX4 4EE , Tel: (01392) 255569, email: stdavids@ventrus.org.uk 

http://stdavids.eschools.co.uk/website                                           

STAR AWARDS 

Lunch Time Star  
Oskar S:   

For being grown up and sensible at lunch time and showing a mature attitude. 

Sapphire 
50 -  Kara 
150 - Clara 
350 - Harley 
400 - Ruby T 
Diamond 
100 - Taylor 
175 - Rachel 
 
 
 

Well done to you all!  

 

 

Ruby 
75 -  Sam 
125 -Ruby-Jane  
150 -Kuba & 
Ralph 
200 - Dawid 
Emerald 
50 - Laura 
75 - Oliwia 
 

Ruby Reception:  

Evie H-M: Because Evie has worked so hard with her reading. She reads all of the class  

display titles and flashcards quicker than I can hold them up! Amazing use of phonics. Well 

done! 

Lukas: Lukas has had a lovely week. He has enjoyed joining in with learning activities in the 

classroom. Lukas has also been fantastic with his phonics all week. Well done Lukas! 

Emerald Year 1: Gabriela: For her imaginative writing and thoughtful nature in picking a book in her 

own time that she knew would help in our learning balloons grow in Emerald Class. 

Year 2: Leona: For having such resilience in her writing and editing her work independently 

to make improvements and push her learning balloon. Well done Leona! 

Sapphire Year 3: Grace: Grace has settled in at St David’s brilliantly this week. She is a friendly, 

hardworking and polite member of team Sapphire. She listens well and joins in with all  

activities. Well done Grace. 

Year 4: Verity: Verity is a delightful member of team Sapphire. She is developing in 

confidence,  sharing her writing to the rest of the class. She has also proven herself to be a 

good friend, looking after a new member of the team. 

Diamond Year 5: Joseph: Joseph is our Year 5 Star Worker in Diamond class because of the  

fantastic attitude and outstanding work ethic he has had when working with decimals in maths 

this week. Well done and thank you Joseph! 

Year 6: Tamsin: Tamsin is our Year 6 Star Worker in Diamond class because of the  

wonderful piece of writing she has researched, drafted and completed on the majestic Bengal 

tiger! 
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